Received by DRMS via email on: 7/6/2021

Martin Julie Mikulas
MCII’I@JEJCC] Regional Land Manager

July 06, 2021

Ms. Amy Eschberger

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: North Taft Hill Expansion, Follow-up to inspection dated May 26, 2021
Dear Ms. Eschberger:

Please accept this letter as follow-up to the corrective action item in the inspection report due 7/8/2021.

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: Provide documentation of its legal right to enter to conduct mining and
reclamation for all owners of record of the affected land.

RESPONSE: Martin Marietta requests a 30-day extension to 8/8/2021 to provide this information.

Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



